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Fargo, N.D. — November is Native American Heritage Month, a time to reflect on the important historical and
contemporary contributions of Native peoples. To celebrate this month, there will be two festivals presented in
partnership between Plains Art Museum, Fargo Public Library, Native American Commission, Cultural Diversity
Resources, and Daughters of the Earth.

From Saturday, November 3rd through Wednesday, November 7th, there will be The Native American Festival at
the Fargo Public Library (Downtown). The Festival will feature drumming and storytelling at 10am on Saturday,
and food tasting at 1pm that day. On Sunday, November 4th, there will be a film screening of Wind River (Rated
R) at 2pm and a Murdered and Missing Indigenous Women panel discussion at 4pm. On Wednesday, November
7th at 6:30pm, the Festival will close with a film screening of Reel Injun (Rated R) and a discussion with local
filmmaker Falcon Gott. While some activities may not be appropriate for children, all events and programs are free
and open to the public.

On Saturday, November 17th, from 11am — 4pm, Plains Art Museum will host the popular Native American Arts

and Crafts Festival. This festival will showcase a curated collection of Native American artists from the Dakotas,
Minnesota and Wisconsin who will be presenting their work for sale. Food will also be available. This is a great

opportunity to find unique, creative gifts in time for Christmas, or find your new favorite artist for yourself.

Plains Art Museum is the largest art museum in the Dakotas and Western Minnesota. It is general admission
free and educationally-focused thanks to strong and growing support from over 800 households and businesses.
The Museum manages a permanent collection of over 4,000 objects, organizes and presents dozens of annual
exhibitions, facilitates public art projects, and leads over 200 educational programs and experiences for all ages
each year. The Museum, and its Katherine Kilbourne Burgum Center for Creativity, is located at 704 First Avenue
North in downtown Fargo. For more information about visiting or supporting your art museum, visit plainsart.org.
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